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Holy Land Presentation at St. Mary-Ledgeview on Friday, September 27th 

(Ledgeview, WI    September 24, 2024) - George Zambil, a Palestinian Catholic who 
lives in Jerusalem (pictured right), will be hosting a ‘must-see’ presentation on the Holy 
Land at 6:30pm on Friday, September 27th in the St. Mary Catholic Church Social Hall, 
4805 Sportsman Drive, De Pere.  All are welcome! 

George is a licensed guide who leads pilgrimages throughout Israel and the Holy Land. 
“Fr. Paul Demuth and I had planned to lead a pilgrimage with George this past May,” said 
St. Mary Deacon Mark Mullins, “But due to the ongoing conflict between Hamas and 
Israel, virtually all pilgrimages since last October were cancelled. This has resulted in a great hardship for 
people who rely on pilgrims for their income,” Mullins added.  Zambil, along with Shadi Mansour (a fellow 
pilgrimage guide) will be visiting St. Mary Catholic Church on Friday to share their insights on various holy 
sites following the footsteps of Jesus.  They will also be selling art, jewelry, rosaries, and other artifacts 
from the Holy Land following the presentation Friday evening and after Masses at St. Mary-Ledgeview this 
weekend. 

Holy Land Presentation 
St. Mary-Ledgeview, 4805 Sportsman Drive 
Friday, September 27th 
6:00pm registration/social 
6:30pm presentation 
7:30pm Q&A with the speakers and sale of Holy Land religious items. 
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St. Mary Catholic Church 
Jesus is our source and summit. We grow and serve because He did. 
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